
September 12, 1929.

/

Mr. A. Mc&. heede,
Ft. Yates, North Dakota.

Dear Mr. Beads:

Thanks very much for your kind letter about
Sitting Bull. I reat1y appreciate your interest in my
project an hope the book will not disappoint you. I was
quite successful in holding interviews with the old Indiana,
eapecialy One bull at McLaughlin and believe I have gained
tome truly fresh material. I particularly value your
assistance since you are the only white man I know who
appreciates the importance of Indian philosophy and
theology and science as a background for mere events of
history. Please continue to inform me on any points which
come to mind.

Very cordially yours,

. S. cp1EL1.
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